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Dear Parent(s), 
 
The fact that you have asked to have your child baptized is a sure sign that you recognize the importance of 
God in your life.  Your child’s baptism is a time for celebration and joy.  And, naturally you want the best for 
your child.  We hope to help you plan and prepare for the baptism in the best possible way. We kindly ask you 
to register in the parish if you haven’t already to help facilitate smoothly the administration of the 
Sacraments. Please read the requirements below and if you have any questions call the parish office at 630-
907-1029 or email at psecretary@blsacr-na.org. 
 
From Parents, we need the following: 
 
__ Register in our parish community. Forms are available at the Parish Office. 
 
__Attend the Baptismal Preparation Class at Blessed Sacrament (first child only.) Please call the parish office               
at 630-897-1029 to register.  If you have attended a previous class from another parish please request that the 
parish send a letter to Blessed Sacrament stating that you have previously attended a Baptism Preparation 
Class.   Classes are held on the first Monday of the even months at 6:30 pm in the Religious Education Building. 
 
__Fill out the Baptism Register Form and return to parish office.     
       
__ Parent must contact the parish office to schedule a date for the Sacrament of Baptism for their child. 
Baptisms are held on the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month after the 10:30 am Mass. 
 
From God Parent(s) we need: 
 
__A copy of a certificate/letter (or signed sponsor card with parish seal) stating you are currently in good 
standing from your Catholic parish.  
 
Note: You may have only one godparent. If however, you have only one Godparent then the Godparent must 
be a practicing Catholic in good standing with the church.  If you have two and only one is a practicing 
Catholic, then the second Godparent may be a Christian witness, which means a person of another faith.  A 
proxy is allowed in the event that the Godparent is unable to be present on the day of the baptism. 
The church welcomes your child into its midst with love and prayers for the future peace and happiness of 
your family in the years ahead. 
 
Joyfully Yours in Christ, 
 
Jenny Bourge 
Baptism Coordinator 
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